
 

BELVOIR HEALTH GROUP 

Bingham, Cotgrave & Cropwell Bishop 

 

FLU CLINICS 2018 
For patients 65+, in a clinical risk group or pregnant women 

 

Patients who are registered with our Bingham, Cotgrave & Cropwell Bishop surgeries are welcome 

to attend any of our flu clinics irrespective of where you are registered 

 

At this year’s FLU clinics, if you are eligible, you can also have a SHINGLES & PNEUMONIA 

vaccination at the same time as your annual flu vaccination. 

 

 

Patients under the age of 18 years should not attend these clinics as they will be invited to 

attend clinics at a later date. 

 

 

CLINIC DATES 

 

Unfortunately, due to delays and restrictions in the delivery of flu vaccines this autumn, we 

are having to make changes to our planned programme of flu clinics as follows: 

 

Cropwell Bishop Tuesday 25
th

 September CANCELLED 

Cotgrave Thursday 27
th

 September CANCELLED 

Bingham Saturday 29
th

 September 9.00am – 2.00pm 

    

Cotgrave Thursday 4
th

 October 2.00pm – 6.00pm 

Cropwell Bishop Tuesday 9
th

 October 2.00pm – 6.00pm  

Bingham Friday  12
th

 October CANCELLED 

 

THESE ARE DROP IN CLINICS YOU DO NOT NEED AN APPOINTMENT 

 

Please note that supplies are limited due to national restrictions and that whilst we anticipate 

having sufficient vaccines in place at each of our clinics, there is a small chance that the 

correct vaccine for you may be unavailable at the time at which you attend. If this is the case, 

the options will be discussed with you at the time. 

 

Any patient of Belvoir Health Group is welcome to attend any of these clinics. 

 

Further clinic dates will be announced following the initial clinics. 

 

 


